
 
 

January 10, 2007 

 

Dear U of M Students and Staff, 

 

We would like to invite you to our first ever speaker with the U of M Student and Young 

Professional Chapter of the Canadian Water Resources Association.  We will be having Mr. Eric 

Blais, Regional Manager of Water Management in Manitoba and Northwestern Ontario for UMA 

Engineering Ltd. 

 

Eric will be speaking about various projects he has been involved in throughout his career to give 

us an idea of both the type of projects that involve water and the breadth of professionals who 

practice in the water resources profession. 

 

Having Eric speak to us is an exciting opportunity for us and the professional chapter, not only 

for the insight to professional practise, but for the networking opportunity it will provide for 

students and academics. 

 

The presentation will be in the Arborg/Flin Flon Room (Rooms 205/207) in University Centre 

from 11:30am to 1:00pm on Monday February 26
th
, 2007.  Refreshments will be served. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at manitoba_cwra_syp@yahoo.ca. 

 

Hope to see you there! 

 

 

David Enns 

U of M CWRA SYP Team Facilitator 
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